Myers, Jeanie

From: City Clerks Office

Sent: 2022/07/08 7:46 AM

To: Myers, Jeanie

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Application# A- 2022-0049
CCIB

Laurie Robinson
Supervisor, Business Operations, City Clerk’s Office
City of Brampton

T: 905.874.2113
M: 416.520.3627
laurie.robinson@brampton.ca
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From: Stefan Hornung

Sent: 2022/07/07 3:52 PM

To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application# A- 2022-0049

Caution: This email ofiginated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not
trust or are not expecting.

Ref. By-Law 270-2004

My Name is Stefan Hornung my wife Olive, we are residents of West Street for many years. We are in full support of present
By-Laws, amending them will negatively affect this part of town. West Street auto traffic has in creased due to changes on
Queen Street Downtown.
We see heavy trucks and school busses regularly use this street, same as autos on to work or to train station.
An increase in foot traffic can also be observed, scholar's rushing to meet school busses or train, dog walkers or just retirees
on a healthy walk. All this will change if any By-Laws are amended.
A large Four- Plex building placed on to a small lot can not work.
In this case, short number of parking places will force some tenants to park on the no parking street.
As proposed, parking in the back takes away any play ground for kids.
This are some of our objections to the By-Law amendments asked for.
Hope fully the right decisions will be made, since it is forever.

Stefan and Olive Hornung



